



Your Ref:

Our Ref:

WS0919/2017 & WS0616/2017

Lex McCulloch

22 December 2017

Enquiries:

Hon Adele Farina MLC Chair Standing Committee on Public Administration Parliament House 4 Harvest Place WEST PERTH WA 6005

By email lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Ms Farina

Retirement from the Public Service

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring from the Western Australian Public Service on 31 December 2017.

Ian Munns will be appointed as A/Deputy Director General Safety and WorkSafe Commissioner as of 1 January 2018 for a period of three months.

Should you have any questions after 31 December 2017, please do not hesitate to contact lan Munns on or

Yours sincerely

Lex McCulloch A/Deputy Director General Safety WorkSafe Commissioner